
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Submission - Abortion Law Reform
Date: Tuesday, 28 June 2016 8:58:05 AM

As a nurse and midwife, I am deeply disturbed by the proposed abortion bill that has
 been put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne. My life’s work has been to offer gentle
 hands of healing and service to others, and I cannot be silent when I see proposed
 changes like this which will endanger the unborn.
I oppose this bill before parliament and sincerely request that you carefully consider its
 impact on the weakest, most vulnerable members of our society.
Dianne Van Cooten
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